Lacy Larson

From: Casandra Davis

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 10:01 AM

To: 'michaelformica@gmail.com’

Cc: Lacy Larson

Subject: FW: Form Submission - Noise Comments

Mr. Formica,
We have received your request to fan flights to provide some relief over your area.

The routing of aircraft is due to the Temporary Flight Restriction (TFR)
which is in place for the security of the President while he is in residence at Maralago.

This e-mail is in response to your 174 comments covering the period from March 3 — 5, 2017
Thank you for your comments.

Casandra R. Davis

Manager Noise Abatement & Community Affairs
846 Palm Beach Interntional Airport

Office: 561-471-7468

D

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
Noise comments and responses received at this e-mail address will not be published to pbia.org. If you wish to have your comments and the

response published to the website, please submit to: www.pbia.org/contact-us/noise-comments/

From: donotreply@simpleviewinc.com [mailto:donotreply@simpleviewinc.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 3:31 PM

To: Lacy Larson; Casandra Davis; Lacy Larson

Subject: Form Submission - Noise Comments

Noise Comments

Your Information

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Formica
Email: michaelformica@gmail.com
Address: 218 Phipps Plaza
Physical Address 2:
Zip Code: 33480
City: Palm Beach.




State: FL
Country: UNITED STATES
Phone Number:

mment:
Comments/Suggestions: PLEASE FAN FLIGHTS.
incident Date: 03/05/2017
Incident Hour: 3
incident Minute: 30
Incident AM PM: P.M.
Incident Involving: Aircraft, Departure, Off Flight Path, Loud, Low




